
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Comments on GR 38 and RPC 4.4, Comment 4
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 3:07:25 PM

 
 

From: Sarah Mack [mailto:mack@tmw-law.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 2:26 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comments on GR 38 and RPC 4.4, Comment 4
 
I support the proposed amendments to GR 38 and RPC 4.4, Comment 4.  When all people can access
our judicial system without fear, our communities are safer and justice is served.
 
Thank you.
 
Sarah E. Mack
Tupper|Mack|Wells PLLC
2025 First Avenue | Suite 1100 | Seattle, WA 98121
206.493.2315 (direct) | 206.794.5334 (cell)
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